As hard as we try to keep it current, our e-mail address list frequently gets out of date. It is very important to keep this information current because it is used by our block captains to alert the community to important or emergency information. This contact information will be used by the Board to send official communication regarding meetings and other notifications.

Date:		
Owner Name(s)		
Mailing address		
Preferred email address(es) for official HOA communication	1.	
	2.	
Preferred phone number(s) for official HOA communication	1.	
	2.	

Please return your completed survey to the Board one of two ways:

Email: DelamarHOA@gmail.com

Mail: Delamar HOA, P.O. Box 3201, Cumming, GA 30028

THANK YOU!